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Dear FSIS, 

Iurge you to CLEARLY LABEL ALL FOODS CONTAINING GENETICALLY ENGINEERED 
ORGANISMS. Absent any knowledge of their long-term effects, the customer must be 
allowed to make up her own mind, as in Europe and elsewhere. 

In a similar vein, products such as milk, which contain bovine growth hormone, should 
also be clearly labeled. BCH has been identified as a possible carcinogen. 

As John Hagelin points out on his website, genetically engineered food is a global 
experiment, and we are all the experimentees. 

We the American people have the right to  know what i s  in our food and t o  make 
informed choices as to what we will eat. 
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